
20/09/2021 

MRS Virginia Stack 
202 Whale Beach RD 
Whale Beach NSW 2107 
virginiastack@bigpond.com 

RE: REV2021/0034 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

202 Whale Beach Road,
WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: REV2021/0034: 231 Whale Beach Road, WHALE BEACH

We have reviewed the revised plans for the above development and while we acknowledge 
that the Applicant has made some amendments to the original Development Application we 
respectfully request that height poles are erected at the Northern and Southern elevations of 
the proposed development in order that the adjoining neighbours and the broader community 
are able to accurately determine the impact of this development.

At present the height poles are for the previously submitted Development Application.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Kind Regards,
Virginia & Gerald Stack 

Sent: 20/09/2021 5:55:46 PM
Subject: Online Submission


